
Hired Alyssa Grekoff, RN as our School Health Liaison

Had our initial project Kickoff call with Montana Health Care Foundation

Informed our school community about the project via our website,  social

media and through a digital newsletter which is sent to staff and school

families

Introduced Alyssa and the project to staff at school staff meetings

Had several meetings with Logan Health School-Based Health Center to

coordinate formation and decide on goals for our SBHC-Student Advisory

Committee 

Created lunchtime engagement at the High School with SBCH staff to recruit

and encourage students to join our new SBHC-Student Advisory Committee

Had meeting with school psychologist Ryan Nollan to coordinate our

support for students with chronic absenteeism (Multi-Tiered System of

Support - MTSS)

Held a heart health / blood-pressure screening at the High School for staff

over lunch during February Heart Health Month
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Since the start of the project, we have:

March 13,  2024

Alyssa Grekoff and Jenn Knopik
welcome students to the nurse’s
office at Bigfork elementary school

Scan the QR code to visit
our website and learn more
about the health services

at Bigfork Schools


